
 

 

 

The school will be holding a non-uniform day on 

Friday 6th July 2017 
Instead of sending in money, we ask that the children bring in a 

contribution towards the summer fair.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4, 5 & 6 – Bottles and cans.   
Any type – bottles of, water, pop, 
wine, beer, whiskey!   

Year 2 & 3 – Toiletries. Items such 
as bubble bath, soaps, body scrubs, 
scented lotions etc.  

Nursery, Reception & Year 1 – 
Sweets and chocolate.  Any types of 
chocolate bars, boxes of 
celebrations etc, haribos, packets of 
sweets etc. All sealed please.  
 

Thank you very much for 
your support and help in 
making our summer fair a 
success.  

All the money raised goes 
directly to our children 

through festival treats and 
purchases directly for 

them.  
 

 


